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Board of Water Commissioners 

 

 

 

CHRISTOPHER J. GARNER, General Manager 

 
November 18, 2021 Board Meeting 
 
 
Subject 

Adopt Specification WD-25-21 and authorize the General Manager to execute an 
agreement with South Bay Ford Lincoln to furnish and deliver two (2) Service Rig Trucks 
to the Long Beach Water Department (LBWD) in an amount not to exceed $430,000. 
 
Executive Summary 

Bids for Specification WD-25-21 to furnish and deliver two (2) Service Rig Trucks were 
opened on August 27, 2021. One bid was received and evaluated for responsiveness. It 
was determined that the bid submitted by South Bay Ford Lincoln conforms to all bid 
document requirements and is the lowest responsive bidder. 
 
This purchase is part of regularly-scheduled fleet replacement.  It is recommended that a 
contract amount not to exceed $430,000 be awarded to South Bay Lincoln Ford for two 
(2) Service Rig Trucks.   
 
Recommendation 

Adopt Specification WD-25-21 and authorize the General Manager to execute an 
agreement with South Bay Ford Lincoln to furnish and deliver two (2) Service Rig Trucks 
to the Long Beach Water Department (LBWD) in an amount not to exceed $430,000. 
 
Fiscal Impact: The total FY 22 cost of the contract to the Water Fund will not exceed 
$430,000. These costs are included in the Water Fund FY 22 Budget and financial 
projections. 
 
 
     
Tai J. Tseng  Christopher J. Garner 
Assistant General Manager - Operations  General Manager 
 
Attachment 


